
Ida Koesters-

E A R L I N G — Funeral
services will be held Friday
morning at 11 here at St.
Joseph's Catholic Church for
Ida Koesters-Hansen, 74, of
Harlan. Burial will be in
Earling St. Joseph's Cemetery.

She died Tues., March 18 at
Myrtue Memorial Hospital in
Harlan.

Wake services will be held
tonight (Thursday) at 8 at
Pauley Funeral Home, Harlan.
Wake services at Pauley's were
also scheduled Wednesday
evening at 8.

Survivors include three
sons — Leo and Ivo Koesters,
both of Omaha, Nebr., and
Donald Koesters of Council
Bluffs; nine grandchildren;
three great-grandchildren.

Also, one sister, Helen
Weiland of Earling; and four
brothers — Ed Greve of
Janesville, Wis., Frank Greve
of Beloit, Wis., Henry Greve of
Somonauk, 111., and Art Greve
of Englewood, Fla.


